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Coordinator's Message 

Tadashi Ishida 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you in good spirits. While the leaves are 
changing color and the weather is getting a little chilly, I thought I would 
share some SIG news with you. 
 
First, we have a change in our officers and a new name added to our 
leadership. Julia Harper, who had done a wonderful job over the past eight 
years (such a long time!), stepped down as Publications Chair and Kazuko 
Unosawa took her place. Thank you, Julia, for all your work for the SIG.  
Welcome to Kazuko Unosawa. We are glad to have you on board. 
 
The LLL SIG Officers (2012-2013) 
 
Coordinator Tadashi Ishida 
Treasurer Junko Fujio 
Program Chair Joseph Dias 
Membership Chair Yoko Wakui 
Publications Chair Kazuko Unosawa 
Web master Malcolm Prentice 
Member-at-Large Eric Skier 
 Julia Harper 
 
The LLL SIG Annual General Meeting Brief Report 
 
Date: October 13, 2012 
Time: 6:45 PM - 7:10 PM  
Place: Room 45, ACT City Hamamatsu Shizuoka 
The following items were resolved at the Annual General Meeting. 
1. Appointment of officers: All of the officers except Publications Chair were 

reelected. 
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2. The Business Plan, Business Report, Financial Reports and Budget 
for revenues and expenditures were passed. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


